

POLICE DEPARTMENT

COUNTY OF MAUL RECEIVED



ALAN M. ARAKAWA MAYOR lu OUR RÉFERENCE YOUR REFERENCE

55 MAHALANI STREET 2018 JAN -4 M 9: 38 WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793 (808) 244-6400

HE MAYOR DEAN M. RICKARD DEPUTY CHIEF OF POLICE

TIVOLI S. FAAUMU

CHIEF OF POLICE

December 28, 2017

FAX (808) 244-6411

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For transmittal to:

Honorable Mike White, Chair and Members of the Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:

SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF RECEIPT OF FORFEITURE FUNDS

This Department wishes to advise you that in accordance with the provisions of Council Resolution 90-82, we have received from the Department of the Attorney General, State of Hawaii, the following check: check number S0027400 dated December 18, 2017, for \$3,787.75. The funds were forfeited to the Maui Police Department in accordance with Hawaii Revised Statutes Chapter 712A.

We intend to use these funds for law enforcement purposes. You will be informed of any expenditures using forfeiture funds.

Sincerely,

cc: Brian Abe, Sergeant - Vice Forfeiture